Fierro Ranch
1329 Pine Street
Ramona Ca 92065

Re: Victoria Miller – Letter of Recommendation 

To Whom it May Concern
Please accept this letter of recommendation for Victoria Miller.  Being a pork producer and breeder for 4-H and FFA, I have worked over the years with many young people.  She reached out to me asking if I would help her learn more about pork production.  While working with me, she has had hands on experience with ear notching, vaccinations for disease control, castration, tail docking and breeding.  She has learned about feed programs, genetics, and meat processing.  
She participated in FFA livestock raising programs for pigs and rabbits.  She has been the FFA club secretary and this year the president.  She has earned regional level FFA proficiency in Swine Entrepreneurship.  She has participated in other internship programs and takes an interest in helping others with her work at the Ride Above Disability Therapeutic Riding Center.  
Victoria is always punctual and focused.  She conducts herself in a professional manner and is always respectful with her peers.  Needless to say, she is the most stand out student I have ever worked with.  
In addition to all of her hard work and dedication with her job at Fierro Ranch and responsibilities with her own animals, Victoria still manages to involve herself in her community.   Victoria has exemplary potential to be a leader in the agricultural industry.  

Sincerely,

Roy Fierro
Fierro Ranch
